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Please join the Coalition for the Homeless for a special  
three-day training session funded by the Community Foundation of Louisville 

 

Creating LGBTQ Friendly Housing and Shelter 
Date:    Monday, January 11, 2016 – Salvation Army, 911 S. Brook St. 
Training 1:   9 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. – State of Fairness; Unlearning Homophobia 
Training 2:   1 p.m. to 3 p.m. – Creating Safe Environments and Trans-inclusion 
 
Date:    Tuesday, January 12, 2016 – Louisville Metro, 810 Barret Ave, Rm. 342 
Training 1:   1:00 p.m. to 3:15 p.m. – Unlearning Homophobia 
Training 2:   4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. – State of Fairness, Creating Safe Environments and Trans-inclusion  
 
Date:    Wednesday, January 13, 2016 – YMCA Safe Place, 2400 Crittenden, 2nd Fl. 
Training 1:   10 a.m. to 12:00 noon – Unlearning Homophobia  
Training 2:   2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. – Creating Safe Environments, Trans-inclusion and State of Fairness 

 
RSVP to Natalie at nharris@louhomeless.org 

 
Trainers 
J’Lissabeth Faughn is a transgender and social justice speaker to schools and companies around the 
country. She has worked at institutions including University of California Berkeley, University of 
Missouri, University of Alabama Birmingham and Sacramento State University. She served as the first 
male-to-female transsexual Women’s Resource Center director and first open transgender Multi-
Cultural Center director at Sacramento State. 

Chris Hartman is the director of Louisville's Fairness Campaign and is a steering committee member of 
Kentucky's Fairness Coalition. He served as Congressman John Yarmuth's 2008 campaign press 
secretary, an AmeriCorps VISTA, and as Philadelphia director of the DNC's grassroots fundraising 
effort in the 2004 presidential election.  
 
Martha Lawfer is the Human Relations Supervisor overseeing the Investigative Unit of the Louisville 
Metro Human Relations Commission.  She began as Employment and Public Accommodations 
Investigator nine years ago and has served in the supervisor role for almost three years overseeing 
discrimination complaints and investigations. 
 
These trainings are designed for HUD-funded homeless shelters and housing providers by Metro 
Louisville and the Coalition for the Homeless. All city and CoC funded agencies are asked to send as 
many staff as possible to both trainings during the three-day period. They have been set at various 
times to make this possible. All are welcome, but please RSVP to nharris@louhomeless.org.   
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